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Statement on SCOWIS Ruling on Ballot Drop Boxes

MADISON, Wis. — Assembly Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following
statement regarding the Wisconsin Supreme Court’s ruling on ballot drop boxes:

“It’s clear that Republicans and conservatives at every level of government in Wisconsin are intent on
restricting access to the ballot box whenever they can. Today’s ruling by the conservative majority of
the Wisconsin Supreme Court is yet another political decision that will disenfranchise Wisconsinites.

“Today’s ruling will disproportionately affect working families, people who are disabled, and people
who rely on drop boxes to cast their ballots. I’ve said it before and I’ll continue to say it as long as I
have to: we need to be making it easier for every eligible voter to cast their ballot, not harder.”
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